Club Mac of Monterey

Executive Board Meeting

June 12 2009

Call to Order :   

Those present were Ken, Bruce, Jerry, Jack and Dick.

Attendance tonight was 22 including 2 guests. Two new people signed up tonight and paid dues to become CMoM members. One of the new members was an employee of an Apple Store in Florida for 2 years prior to moving here; as a former trainer, he is knowledgeable in how that all works and might be a resource, either to help our  Ambassador, or for future presentations

President Ken announced that he is “closing in” on a suspect to takeover the duties of Membership Chair and relieve Ken of that task.

Program report:

Tonight’s program on Adobe InDesign by Sue Rautine seemed to be well received, judging from the number of questions and audience response. The normal “technical difficulties” continued to haunt us!

The Program for July10 is PGAS’s Hillary Bennett who will speak on some aspect of “Social Networking”. Jerry has e-mailed her to obtain more detail and a synopsis of her

presentation for use on the website posting and for the release to The Herald.

The August meeting program will be on GarageBand and will be presented by Kendron Bryson. Bruce met with her after the regular meeting to discuss her presentation and she will give us some words about it for publication. She asked us for, and received a few suggestions on how members/attendees would use GarageBand. It should be an interesting program.

Future program topics: We discussed some ideas for future programs including: Jerry might offer a future program on “Pages”; someone (?) might be found to speak on “RSS”—Really Simple Syndication; use of several Podcasts of related topics might be put together as a program; and we can always have, on short notice, an “iMovie Basics” (how to get started) presentation by Dick.  

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned by President Ken.

